
 

 

 
 

London Stock Exchange Group plc: 2023 divisional cost and margin 
information under new reporting structure  

 

As we announced at our Capital Markets Day in November 2023, we moved to a new 
reporting structure to align divisional disclosures with internal management reporting lines 
in Q1 2024. These changes primarily impacted the former Data & Analytics division.  

Earlier this year, on 2 April, we released quarterly revenues for 2023 under the new 
reporting structure.  

We have today released 2023 divisional cost and margin information under this structure, 
with a file available for download from our website: 

https://www.lseg.com/en/investor-relations/new-divisional-reporting-structure 
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